Sonja Birr

From:

Edgar Hansen <edgarjhansen@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 04, 2017 7:38 PM

To:

Chad Scheinoha

Subject:

Re: Public Infrastructure meeting

Sure, here are the things I want to discuss:

1. Security of Park.

2. Final design and plan to get final approval.

3. Re-dedication of Red Arrow Park 15 July 2017

4. Celebration of 100th year of founding of 32nd Division 15 July 2017

5. Adding additional memorials update, tank, cannon from NG, moral in NM

Εd

----Original Message-----

From: Chad Scheinoha < cscheinoha@manitowoc.org >

To: edgarjhansen <edgarjhansen@aol.com>

Sent: Tue, Apr 4, 2017 5:27 pm Subject: Public Infrastructure meeting

Hi Ed,

Can you get a memo or material to add to the agenda for next week for your update?

Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure (Park, Cemetery, Lift Bridge and Electrical Operations) Mobile (920)374-0402
Office (920)686-6512
www.manitowoc.org